EAST BLOOMINGTON FREEWAY CORRIDOR RECONSTRUCTION

City Project Number: 2018-201

• Design: Fall 2019

• Start Construction: Summer 2020

• End Construction: Fall 2020

STAYING INFORMED

Contact Engineering Division at 952-563-4870 or Engineering@ BloomingtonMN.gov

Enroll in the Bloomington's E-Subscribe Service www.BLM.MN/PMP

Pay attention to project notices and meeting inivitations you receive in the mail during the Fall of 2019

HISTORY AND SCOPE

IN 2014, THE CITY'S ENGINEERING DIVISION APPLIED FOR A REGIONAL SOLICITATION GRANT FROM THE METROPOLITAN COUNCIL IN AN EFFORT TO IMPROVE PEDESTRIAN AND BIKEWAY FACILITIES ALONG EAST BLOOMINGTON FREEWAY (EBF) AND W. 106TH STREET. THE APPLICATION CITED SAFETY CONCERNS DUE TO THE PROXIMITY OF TRUNK HIGHWAY I-35W, AS WELL AS IMPROVING CONNECTIONS TO SCHOOLS, CHURCHES, PUBLIC TRANSPORTATION AND THE LYNDALE AVENUE RETAIL NODE. THE APPLICATION WOULD EVENTUALLY BE APPROVED FOR CONSTRUCTION IN THE 2019-2020 TIME FRAME.

WITH THIS PROJECT, THE CITY ALSO PLANS COMPLETE THE RECONSTRUCTION OF THE EBF ROAD PAVEMENT FROM W. 106TH STREET TO W. 99TH STREET AND CONSTRUCT CONCRETE CURB AND GUTTER ON BOTH SIDES OF EBF. CONSTRUCTION OF THE ROAD WOULD BE COMPLETED THROUGH THE CITY'S PAVEMENT MANAGEMENT PROGRAM (PMP).

GOALS

- PROVIDE INITIAL PROJECT INFORMATION FOR EAST BLOOMINGTON FREEWAY
- EXPLAIN THE PROCESS FOR THE CITY'S PAVEMENT MANAGEMENT PROGRAM
- PROVIDE CONTACT INFORMATION AND RESOURCES FOR FUTURE CONSTRUCTION UPDATES
- GATHER RESIDENT AND STAKEHOLDER INPUT FOR THE CORRIDOR

